
 

 

 

Proposed Section 58 Restriction 
 

1. Three months’ notice is hereby given that Norfolk County Council intends to carry 

out major road works.  

2. The street where a S58 restriction will apply is Length of Boundary Road to 

Drayton Road (04601992) Norwich 

3. Work is expected to affect the carriageway and consists of carriageway 

resurfacing works. 

4. Work is expected to commence on 13 October 2023 and be complete by 23 

October 2023 

5. Subject to the exemptions in the Act and Regulations under it, no works may be 

executed for a period of 2 years from completion of the works described in the above 

paragraphs without the consent of the Highway Authority, which shall not be 

unreasonably withheld.  

Further details may be obtained from the Norwich Area Street Works Team via our 

Customer Service Centre on 0344 800 8020 or by e-mail: 

streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk  

 

Dated this 12 Jul 2023 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Director of Highways, Transport and Waste 

 
 
Norfolk County Council 

County Hall 

Martineau Lane 

Norwich 

NR1 2DH 
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Plan showing the limits of the restriction 

 


